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Public Utilities Commission’s Secretary ' i

Commonwealth Keystone Building

400 North Street

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Sir or Madam:

Re: Docket NoA2018-3004933

| recently received a notice that sewer rates for Pennsylvania American
Water customers may increase substantially at the beginning of next year.
They requested an average increase for residential customers of around
60%.

The large increase would be a significant burden for seniors on a fixed
income. | urge the PUC to reject the 60% increase and instead allow a
more modest increase of less than 10% per year until the full rate
adjustment is realized.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Roland Zabrecchi

cc ~H'onorvabl~e.Andrew M. Cal_vetti
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Roland Zabrecchi
27 Hearthstone Drive
Reading, PA 19606-3046
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